

Hamp Nursery & Infants' School Rhode Lane Bridgwater TA6 6JB

Tel:

01278 422012

Fax: 01278 431264

Headteacher: Mrs S Bird

8 November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

Nativity Play

This year we will be holding five performances of our Nativity Play 'The Bossy King'. The performances will take place in the school hall at 10.00am, 11.00am and 2.00pm on 8th December and 10.00am and 11.00am on 9th December.

As in previous years, parents who wish to bring their nursery and younger children to watch the Nativity Play should please bring them to a <u>separate performance</u>, which is being held on **Friday 9**th **December** at **2.00pm**. Nursery children who attend the afternoon session will be taken to this performance, but if your child normally attends the morning nursery session, you are welcome to bring them along yourself.

In the interests of safeguarding, and following complaints from several parents in previous years, we must please ask that no photographs are taken of the children before, during or after the performances. Please also ensure that all mobile phones are switched off at all times whilst you are in school. In order to make it fair on everyone in the audience, anyone found to be taking photographs or recording the performance will be asked to leave. The class teachers will, however, be taking individual photographs to send home with each child, and a DVD will be available to purchase (details below). Thank you for your understanding.

There is limited space in the school hall and in an effort to ensure that all parents/carers have the opportunity to attend a performance, we have split the allocation of tickets by class as follows:

8 th December	10.00am	Class 7
		Class 10
8 th December	11.00am	Class 6
		Class 3
8 th December	2.00pm	Class 4
		Class 5
9 th December	10.00am	Class 8
		Class 1
9 th December	11.00am	Class 9
		Class 2
9 th December	2.00pm	Parents wishing to bring pre-school age children

(All the children will take part in all the performances.)

Please complete and return the attached form by **24**th **November** – a maximum of **two** tickets per child will be allocated. There may be spare tickets available once we have made the initial allocation - please indicate on the form if you wish to be considered for extra tickets.

.

Please ensure that you arrive promptly for the performance you are attending – unfortunately <u>we will be unable to admit latecomers</u> as this would be a distraction to the children performing.

A DVD of the performance will be available at a cost of $\pounds 4.00$ - please complete the slip below and return it to school by $\mathbf{2}^{nd}$ **December** with the correct money for the number of DVDs you would like - please note that we will be unable to order further copies after this date. The DVDs will be sent home with the children during the last week of term.

Under the terms of the Data Protection Act, we are obliged to ask if you have any objection to your child being filmed, to the DVD being published and to it being available to other families. If for any reason you do not wish your child to appear in the Nativity DVD, please contact me immediately.

Yours sincerely Susan Bird Headteacher **Nativity Performance Tickets** Please return to the School Office by 24th November 2016 Name of Child Class..... I would like tickets for the Nativity Performance on: Number of Extra Tickets Required if Available 10.00am on 8th December 11.00am on 8th December 2.00pm on 8th December 10.00am on 9th December 11.00am on 9th December 2.00pm on 9th December **X** Nativity DVD Order Form

Please return to School by 2nd December 2016 Name of Child Class I would like copies of the Christmas Nativity DVD and enclose £4.00 per copy

Signed	Parent/Carer
--------	--------------